
PTO Newsletter, 11-10-2017 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are looking forward to the book fair and parent teacher conferences this next week! We hope 

you are continuing to share in our effort to change the world by showing gratitude. 

 
BOOK FAIR- 
Our book fair is coming up on November 15th and 16th, during parent teacher conferences. We 
have a great selection of books from the storybook company. We hope you’ll come visit us in 
the library and check out some of the great books and possibly do some fun Christmas 
shopping at the same time. Part of the money earned will go towards book credits for the 
teachers and library. The Book Fair will be open 11:30 am to 8:00 pm on both days. If you would 
like to help set up, feel free to come to the library on Monday, November 13th at 10am. 
 
TEACHER DINNER- 
On Wednesday, November 15th, the PTO provide a dinner for the teachers during parent 
teacher conferences. We still have some spots available if you would to help with the dinner. 
You can sign up at  
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-teacher9 

We love our teachers and love to show them support during this time. 

 
NOODLES & CO (Sugarhouse) 
This coming Tuesday, November 14th is our Sugarhouse Noodles and Company CRA day out. 
If you eat there anytime during the day on Tuesday and mention you are with CRA, they will 
give a percentage back to the school. This is a fun way to meet up with other CRA families and 
give back to the school as well. 
 
VIDEOGRAPHY- 
We are still looking for a volunteer to be our videographer for the year. The kids look forward to 
the end of the year video so much and we would love to have someone’s help in putting that 
together and doing some filming at our events. Please let us know if you can help us out with 
this! 
 
AMAZON- 
With the holidays right around the corner, we know many of you use Amazon to do your 
shopping. When ordering anything from Amazon, please go through the Canyon Rim Academy 
website (canyonrimacademy.org) and push on the Amazon link in the side panel on the 
homepage. This is such an easy way for our school to earn money and doesn’t require much 
effort at all.  
 

Thank you again for all you do to support us and the school! 
Michelle and Jill 
 

 

 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-teacher9
http://canyonrimacademy.org/

